
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/28/2017 2:14:07 PM
Subject: Re: Ronnie Cole

​He needs an appointment with the Director of Insurance. He had the issue with a reg that was trumping 
statute on SR-22 insurance requirements. 864-934-1845


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2017 2:12 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: Ronnie Cole 
 
Refresh my memory…and do you have his number?
 
From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2017 2:06 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Ronnie Cole
 
​Have you had a chance to call Ronnie Cole?
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